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Library
Starts!

Volunteers Wanted!

Did you know?

Coming Up Quick! 

Owl Power - Weekly Update
Week Of:  September 11 - September 15

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca

Kindergarten
Day!

Kindergarten
Day!

Terry Fox Run
Field Trip

Permission
forms due.

Library Starts!

Grades 1 - 4 Terry
Fox Run Field Trip to
Redwater School in

the afternoon. 
Send your child to

school in comfy
running clothes and
good runn﻿ing shoes. 

Wear Red and Blue
for Terry Fox!

Parent Council Meeting - September 25 at 3:30pm

PRE - K Bussing - Sept 28 Interested in noon transportation for your
PRE-K Owl?  The deadline to express interest has been moved to
Sept 28.  Please fill out a transportation application, if you haven’t
already, at https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/transportation 

       We are looking to build our Parent Council Community!   
      The parent council provides opportunities for school
      decisions and to provide advice and parent perspective 
      to the school on important  school decisions and 
      policies. The council and administration work together to 
      effectively support and enhance student learning.

School begins at 8:40 a.m. and the doors to the school open at 8:30 a.m. Families who drop off their
children in the morning, please ensure your children are not at school before 8:35 a.m. as there is no
supervision.  If you child arrives after 8:40 am - please enter through the front doors and check in at the
office. 
Technology Forms can be found in PowerSchool.  Your child will need one filled out before they are
allowed to use iPads and Chromebooks. 
On days your child will not be at school, you need to contact the office to let us know of their absence.  
This is for student safety. 
If your child is changing the way they go home, please let your child’s teacher and/or the office know,
otherwise, we will ensure your child goes home the ‘normal way.’
Our digital newsletter is now live!  Please check out our website https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/ Click
on “Quick Links“ and then “Newsletter.“ This will take you to our OWL POWER newsletter.  It will be
updated regularly - please check it often! 

       We are looking for parent
volunteers for a variety of things
to help our students soar!  Please
let us know if you are able to
help. You will need a current
Criminal Record Check on file at
the school.  Please contact the
office so we can fill out a form for
you to take to the RCMP.



Check it out! Our OWLS are building relationships and developing a
sense of belonging! 


